Three Rivers School District Volume 1, Issue 1 October, 2020



News from Mrs. Jones

Evergreen Elementary School

520 West River Street * Cave Junction *
Oregon * 97523
Phone: 541-592-3136
Fax: 541-592-3186
www.threerlvers.k12.or.us
Facebook.com/
EvergreenElementarySchoolOR

Jenny Jones, Principal Erica Lundberg, Office Manager Tammie Middel, Secretary Chelsea Bruner, Office Clerk

Greetings,

It is so nice to be back in the swing of things here at Evergreen. Students are doing an amazing job at wearing their masks, and learning that school can be enjoyable even if it looks different.

I wanted to take a moment to say thank you to the Cave Junction area families for the warm welcome. I have enjoyed getting to know your students, and watching their excitement as they go about various activities.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the families of our 4th grade comprehensive distance learning students for engaging with your teachers, and jumping in with both feet. It is wonderful seeing all the family support. Providing a quiet non distracting work space can be hard, but is imperative for their success.

October is a fun filled month, please make note of the upcoming events! Sincerely, Jenny Jones Principal

Silliness from the Desk of Mrs. Jones
Why didn't the ghost dance at the Halloween party?
Because he had no BODY to dance with!

